
2019-03 Classroom Services Building Renovations Project 
 
The Palo Verde Community College District invites responses to Bid “2019-03 College Services 
Building Renovations Project” from qualified firms, partnerships, corporations, associations, or 
professional organizations to provide services for the College Services Building Renovations 
(“Project”). Potential Bidders must have completed the CUPCCAA Pre-Qualification Application 
with the College.  
 
All Bid documents including forms and technical specifications and drawings can be found at 
http://www.paloverde.edu/business/purchasing/default.aspx  
 
Respondents to this Bid should submit at least one original copy of the requested materials and 
all supporting documentation in a sealed envelope labeled “2019-03 College Services Building 
Renovations Project Submittal” to: 
 
Palo Verde Community College District 
Attn: Stephanie M. Slagan 
1 College Drive 
Blythe, CA 92225 
 
Site Visit.  An mandatory pre-bid conference and site visit will be held on September 6, 2019, at 
1:00 p.m. (PST) sharp, meeting at the Administrative Services Department, 1 College Drive, 
Blythe, California 92225.  The site visit is expected to take approximately 1 hour(s).   
 
All responses must be received before 4:00 p.m. (PST), September 27, 2019.  It is the 
respondent’s responsibility to ensure timely delivery to the specified location. 
 
Should you have any questions concerning the information contained the Bid document, please 
submit them with the title “2019-03 College Services Building Renovations project” via e-mail or 
fax no later than 3:00 p.m., September 11, 2019 to Stephanie Slagan, Vice President of 
Administrative Services via email at stephanie.slagan@paloverde.edu or via facsimile at 
760.922.0230.   
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